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Topic:  Rescinding Parkland County Bylaw 2022-07 
 

 
 
With the approval of Bylaw 2023-16, Parks bylaw, Administration completed a review of other bylaws to ensure 
alignment with the approved bylaw. In this review, Bylaw 2022-07 was identified as no longer required and 
recommended to be rescinded. 
 

 
 
 
Parkland County initiated a major bylaw review update. Bylaw 2023-16 was updated and approved on Oct 24, 2023. 
With the approval of Bylaw 2023-16, Parks bylaw, Administration completed a review of our other policies and bylaws 
to ensure alignment. The following bylaw was identified as being redundant and the intent was captured within the 
park's bylaw.  

• Bylaw 2022-07 – use of parking and launch areas at Waterfront Park 
 
 

 
 
 
The rescinding of Bylaw 2022-07 supports Council Strategic Plan goal to ensure that County Council is supported by a 
robust and current framework of bylaws, policies and plans. 
 
 
 
 
Administration recommends Council rescind Bylaw 2022-07. 
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